
Hope Community will be having their garden planning night Tuesday, March 5th,
5:30 - 7:30 at the Hope Commons (611 E. Franklin). Dinner will be provided.

Waite House will be holding free citizenship classes every Monday and Wednesday
evening, 5:30 - 7:30 beginning March 4th. Call 612 - 721 - 1681 to enroll.

Twin Cities Habitat for Humanity will begin construction this March on two new
single-family homes on the 1400 block of E 22nd St. The first home of this project will
be nearing completion later this year.

VENTURA VILLAGE
v e n t u r a v i l l a g e . o r g    6 1 2 - 5 4 8 - 1 5 9 8    v i l l a g e v e n t u r a @ g m a i l . c o m

Our March Membership Meeting
will be Wednesday, March 13th at
7 PM. We'll meet in person at the
ICCM Life Center, 1812 Park
Avenue and also via Zoom.

View the newsletter on our website
for a list of many more events and
resources available.

Make a difference!
Become a member
Join our Board
Go to venturavillage.org
for more information.
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SAVE THE DATE
     Saturday, April 20th we plan to join our Southside
Peacekeeping Coalition in doing a neighborhood - wide cleanup
of trash and graffiti. Watch our website and this paper for more
details!

February was Black History Month and the
staff at the Phillips Community Center
incorporated that into their activities for the
month. In the Teen Center they used their 3D
printer to produce a design of Dr. Martin
Luther King. In the gym DJ Biig Miic
presented a live set. The theme for the month
was "Hoops, Jams, Chill and Design".

http://venturavillage.org/

